On behalf of Gaelscoil na Cille I would like to thank you most sincerely for giving us the use of your bus on Friday last. We really appreciated it and had a most enjoyable trip down to Limerick and back. 
For the children it was a day to remember - not only did they get to represent their school but Gaelscoil na Cille won the entire competition and were crowned All Ireland Schools Champions 2017. 
Thank you once again. 
Yours sincerely, 
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